
Stakeholder announcement 
 

October 6, 2011 
 

Mark your calendar for a free Webinar that will examine the technical, environmental and 
financial factors to consider when installing an anaerobic digester on a livestock operation. The 
“Virtual Renewable Energy Education Field Day” will originate in Las Cruces, N.M., and will 
have an emphasis on considerations pertaining to the Southwest. 
 
When:  
                 

October 26, 2011 
8:00 AM – 4:00 PM MDT 
 

What: Sessions will cover real-life experiences, digester operation and management, 
financing, revenues and how to get started. Speakers will include livestock 
producers with experience in operating an anaerobic digester, industry leaders, 
researchers, and agency representatives.  
 

Where/how to 
participate: 

 Online from your home or office computer 
 Designated viewing sites in locations across the Southwest 
 In person at the New Mexico Farm and Ranch Heritage Museum in Las 

Cruses, N.M.  
 

Who should 
attend: 

 Dairy and beef producers in New Mexico, Arizona, California, 
Colorado, Kansas, Oklahoma and Texas 

 Representatives and staff from interested organizations  
 

How to 
register: 

Visit the Farm Foundation, NFP Web site  
 

 
The Virtual Renewable Energy Education Field Day is brought to you by Farm Foundation, 
NFP in collaboration with USDA Rural Development, USDA’s Office of Energy Policy and 
New Uses, the Farm Service Agency and USDA Natural Resources Conservation Service.  
 

# 
 

USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer and lender. To file a complaint of 
discrimination, write: USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, SW, 
Washington, DC 20250-9410 or call (800) 795-3272 (voice), or (202) 720-6382 (TDD).  

 


